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Hi Ellie

Environmental Health formally objects to the proposed variation in late-night refreshment
hours. As previously discussed, a noise abatement notice has been served on the
premises due to persistent noise nuisance caused by the kitchen extraction system.

Following an inspection, an acceptable noise level was established in agreement with the
applicant, alongside a designated cut-off time aligned with the current late-night
refreshment hours. This arrangement was intended to allow the applicant to continue
using the extraction system temporarily while implementing necessary repairs. However,
recent noise monitoring has confirmed multiple instances where the agreed noise level 
and timings have been exceeded. Consequently, the applicant is in breach of the notice,
and formal legal action is currently under consideration.

Given these circumstances, Environmental Health cannot support the application to
extend late-night refreshment hours, as doing so would further exacerbate the ongoing
noise disturbance affecting local residents.

Kind regards

Paul

Paul Barker
Environmental Health Officer
Communities
T. 01202 128847
paul.barker@bcpcouncil.gov.uk
bcpcouncil.gov.uk

              Appendix 4 

mailto:paul.barker@bcpcouncil.gov.uk
mailto:Ellie.King@bcpcouncil.gov.uk
mailto:paul.barker@bcpcouncil.gov.uk
http://www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/

BCP

Council








	EH Rep.pdf
	Local Resident rep.pdf



